A note from Miss Cooke

Welcome back everyone! I hope you had an amazing summer!

I am excited to continue our learning journey and build on all the superb progress that we all made last year.

If at any point you wish to discuss any issues then please do not hesitate to contact me.



Year 4, Class 8 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Please send children with their full P.E kit on a Wednesday (white t-shirt, black tracksuit top, black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and trainers). No earrings are to be worn on PE days!

Also, please send in a pair of wellies (labelled) as we will be enjoying playtime outside all autumn long.

As school provide all stationary there is no need for children to bring in their own.

This term in class 7 we are learning about...Potions!

We will be exploring the exciting world of potions. Throughout this Topic we will learning about different states of matter in Science along with the viscosity of different liquids. We will also be mixing ingredients to make balloons inflate along with how bubbles are formed. We will have the chance to make our own potions and potion bottles in Art and Design. In DT we will be making bath bombs and melting chocolates to make our own special treats.

Year 4 will be learning to play the Ukulele.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

There are no planned school trips at this time however as soon as there are, we shall inform you through Parent Mail or a letter home.

Homework:

All children's homework will be completed online in Maths and Spellings. Homework will be set on Thursday and it is expected to be completed by Wednesday of the following week. If children cannot access the internet at home, there will be a homework club during lunchtime where the set work can be completed.

Parents and carers will be expected to read with their children at least three times a week in KS2. Once your child has read to you, you must fill in their reading book. I will be doing the same. Guided Reading record must be brought in every day as children might be asked to read with me at any point, any day.

If you have not completed and returned the Parent Mail regarding Spelling Shed for your child, please can you do so ASAP so activities and homework can be set.